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WEST OXFORDSHIRE LOCAL PLAN EXAMINATION 

 

POSTPONEMENT OF HEARINGS 

Due to serious personal circumstances which have unexpectedly arisen, the 

Inspector is unable to conduct the hearings planned to start 6 October.  No 

hearings will now take place that week.  These hearings are postponed and will 

start on 24 November (the week provisionally planned for the 2nd stage of 

hearings).  

The deadline for all the Statements of Common Ground specifically requested by 

the Inspector is extended to 30th October.  This applies to both the short SCGs 

on housing delivery on the allocations, intended for the first week of hearings, 

and the more complex SCGs intended for the 2nd stage hearings. 

The Inspector sincerely apologises for the inevitable inconvenience that this 

postponement will cause to parties 

 

 

Simon Emerson 

Inspector 

21 September 2015 

 


